
 
 
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-132 
C2 Regulatory Circular RG17-054 
 
Date:  September 19, 2017 
 

To:  CBOE and C2 Trading Permit Holders 
 

From:  Regulatory Division 
 

RE:  Cancellation of September 19, 2017 TPH Information Session 
  “Save the Date” for Upcoming Information Session 
 
 

This circular updates  

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-114 and C2 Regulatory Circular RG17-046. 

 

The Information Session scheduled for today, Tuesday, September 19, 2017 in the CBOE Auditorium 
(3:30 p.m.) for floor traders and compliance personnel has been cancelled.   

 

Save the Date – Upcoming Information Session 

As set forth in CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-114 and C2 Regulatory Circular RG17-046, the Regulatory 
Division plans to host quarterly information sessions in 2017.  The next session will be November 29, 
2017 at 3:30 p.m. (CT). 

 

Topics for the November 29th session will be announced closer to the meeting date.  Additional information 
sessions may be scheduled as needed. 

 

Additional Information 

Please contact Regulatory Interpretations at (312) 786-8141 or reginterps@cboe.com with any questions 
for the session or suggestions on meeting topics.  Questions and suggestions may also be submitted 
anonymously via the TPH Hotline at (312) 786-8600. 
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